Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

From: Owczarski, Jim

Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 10:17 AM

To: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

Subject: RE: File 220243 An ordinance relating to the naming of West McAuley Place, in the 4th

Aldermanic District.

Dana and I talked about this one — fascinating edge case — and have decided that this is an
“official map change” and thus not subject to OCA review.

Jim

From: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira <Y.Melendez-Hagedorn@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 4:21 PM

To: Oweczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: File 220243 An ordinance relating to the naming of West McAuley Place, in the 4th Aldermanic District.

Hello,

For you to pass it on...
Thanks,

Yadira mMelendez-H
Staff Assistant

City Clerk’s Office

City of Milwaukee
414-286-2775



